Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/23/2024 6:19:24 PM

First name: Mary

Last name: Allen

Organization:

Title:

Comments: | support the withdrawal of the mining companies from the Black Hills.

It is so important, maybe more so now than ever, to preserve our sacred lands and maintain clean water.

Please expedite the withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of Interior.

Thank you.



